From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: public comment: 20-1679-EL-BGN: Pleasant Prairie Solar
Date: Friday, May 28, 2021 7:33:38 AM

Members of the Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of the Westside of Columbus and owner of solar panels on my own home, | was very
pleased to hear about this proposed solar farm. Excited to have more jobs supporting green energy.
| hope you will approve their permit

Sincerely,
Michelle Locke
tfgrrl2042@gmail.com

423 Branding Iron Drive
Galloway, OH 43119
United States
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